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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                
 
To support our enquiry in Term 6 ‘What choices do people make?’ Blue Area children will be going on a trip to The Community 
Farm in Chew Magna.  
 
Year 3 children will go to the farm on Monday 10th June 2024. 
Year 4 children will go to the farm on Tuesday 11th June 2024. 
 
During the morning, the children will be taken on a tour of the farm where they will explore how food is grown organically and 
why. They will also have the opportunity to pick and taste a variety of produce. In the afternoon, children will take part in several 
activities working as scientists to explore the importance of soil and the relationships between the different species of plants and 
animals that inhabit the farm. 
 
Children will need to wear normal school uniform on the top, with trousers. No shorts or dresses please. This is to avoid skin 
irritation from the plants. Children should also bring a pair of wellington boots or walking boots in a named bag.  In order to 
prepare for all weathers, children will also need to bring a waterproof coat, a sun hat and will they need to wear sun cream.  
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a filled water bottle.  No fizzy drinks or glass bottles/cans please. Lunches should 
be carried inside a backpack. Children will not need to bring any money on the trip.   
 
Consent and payment for this trip is to be made online by visiting the Arbor Portal by Monday 3rd June 2024. We ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £17.00 to cover the cost of the coach journey and the farm visit.  Whilst no child will be excluded, we do 
rely on contributions being made in order for the trip to take place. We reserve the right to cancel the trip if insufficient 
contributions are received. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
Blue Area Team 
 

 
Blue Area Community Farm Trip– 10/11th June 2024 

 
Please provide CONSENT for the school trip on Arbor  

This form only needs to be completed and returned if either of the following apply to you. 
 
Tick the box below as appropriate 

 I am available to accompany the school trip, if required, and understand that I will be advised 
separately if I am needed. 

 My child receives benefits related Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch to be 
provided on the day.  (Parents to provide a drink please) 

 
 
Name of child_______________________________________        Class________________________ 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………..…………………………………. (parent/carer)   Date …………………………… 
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